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Blanco S. Bay0 
Division of the Commission Clerk 

and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tailhassee, FL 32399-98521 

December 18,2003 
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Blanco S. Bayo: 

Southem Light, LLC hereby requests that all information submitted on December 3,2003 
by Southem Light, LLC to the Florida Public Service Commission in conjunction with 
the FederaI Communication Commission's Triennial Unbundled Network Element 
Review - Local Switching for Mass Market Customers be maintained as confidential and 
proprietary and be used only for the pending proceedings pertaining to Docket Nos. 
030851-TP and 030852-TP. 

If your office has any issues or questions regarding this request, please call me at 
(25 1)462-1170. 

Sincerely, 

Paul E. Bullin& 
Chief Financial Officer 


